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Lou Mansolillo

From: George Voutes <george_voutes@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 11:00 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Cc: Rep. Speakman, June
Subject: In support of H5580 (AN ACT RELATING TO PUBLIC UTILITIES AND CARRIERS -- NET 

METERING)

Dear RI House Corporations,  
 
I support H5580. Please bring it to a full house vote.  
 
This act would prohibit utility companies from limiting the eligibility of a net-metering site based on prior 
consumption and require excess energy not consumed under the net-metering system to be credited to the 
consumer. It would also amend the definition of excess renewable net-metering credit. 
 
RI residents have the right to send excess energy not consumed under net-metering back into the electrical 
grid. This bill makes perfect sense for RI residents and helps RI use less fossil fuels and more renewable 
energy.  
 
This bill is critical to move use forward with renewal energy.  
 
Thank you,  
George Voutes 
17 Shore Road 
Bristol, RI  


